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Ontario implements new colour-coding system for
public health unit regions as it reports record 1,050
COVID-19 cases
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All three health units in greater Kawarthas region fall under least
restrictive 'Green-Prevent' category
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Premier Doug Ford announces Ontario's new classification system for COVID-19 activity in public
health units at a media conference at Queen's Park on November 3, 2020. (CPAC screenshot)

Here’s an update on COVID-19 cases in Ontario as well as in the greater Kawarthas region.

With Ontario reporting a single day record of 1,050 new COVID-19 cases, the provincial
government released its new “COVID-19 Response Framework: Keeping Ontario Safe and
Open Framework”, which includes classifying public health unit regions into one of five
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